
 

 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Virginija Žilėnaitė-Puodžiuvienė [mailto:VirginijaZilenaite@vvkt.lt] 
Sent: Monday, March 24, 2014 2:31 PM 
To: SANCO PHARMACEUTICALS D5 
Subject: FW: Study on the availability of medicinal products for human use across the EU 
Importance: High 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
Please find below our responses: 
 
1. We do not have any  comments on this study report; 2. There were no new products for that 
permission was issued under Article 126a of Directive 2001/83/EC. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Virginija Žilėnaitė – Puodžiuvienė 
Head of Medicines Safety and Information Unit of the State Medicines Control Agency of Lithuania 
VirginijaZilenaite@vvkt.lt 
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